
MINUTES OF MEETING 

Centerville Planning Commission 

Date: October 22, 1962 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 

Members Present: Gimbel, Schell, Butler 

Dr. DeBard and Mr. Newton presented plans for a medical 
building on the southeast corner of Main and Ridgeway. 
This conforms with zoning requirements and was felt to 
be good use of this property. It was unanimously 
recommended that a Zoning Permit be issued and 
Dr. DeBard was given a zoning permit application. 

bw 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler 
Secretary 


